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-------- Original Message -------- 
	Subject: 
	[Latfor-info] Hearing participant cancellation

	Date: 
	Mon, 30 Jan 2012 08:00:37 -0500

	From: 
	Sheila & Lee Comar <slcomar@roadrunner.com>

	To: 
	info@latfor.state.ny.us



Hi Dina
Originally I had planned on coming down today and called you on Friday but it looks like that won't be possible due to weather up here in my section of the north country - roads are pretty bad.  I am attaching my info sheet that I had planned on giving and the maps that I refer to from the website in case it can be added to the data that you receive.  Sorry about this and I hope you still get a good turnout today. Call me if you with any questions: 518-642-9566.
Thank you.
Sheila Comar
29 Depot Street
Middle Granville NY 12849


